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In July 2021, P.L.2021, Ch.183 (Law) was enacted, requiring all community water
systems to identify and replace lead service lines in their service area within 10 years.
Per C.58:12A-41, section 2, the definition of a lead service line now includes
galvanized service lines.

A service line is a portion of pipe that connects the water main to the building inlet (as
seen in the photo below). Ownership of the service line varies by water system, but for
Califon Borough, the service line is owned partially by the water system and partially
by the property owner.

Image from: Lead Service Line Replacement Collaborative (2021)

In accordance with the State Law, Aqua has developed a program to replace all lead
service lines (including the homeowner-owned portions at no cost) within the next ten
years. The first step in this program is to conduct test pit excavations to determine
the pipe material of your water service line to your property. The test pit excavations
are being completed by Alpha Utility Contractors.

For more information about Aqua’s program, please call 877.987.2782 or

email AquaNJ_Lead@AquaAmerica.com



